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  VIC Enquiry
  Name: Jennings, Nicole Joan
  Organisation: None
  Phone: 
  Question: I am very saddened to hear that the electorate of McMillan is to be changed to the name Monash. If
this happens the AEC will have missed a wonderful opportunity to acknowledge the Aboriginal people of our
area. There are already so many things named after Monash. McMillan lead a massacre at Warrigal Creek only
10km from where I live. Local Gunai Kurnai people find his name offensive. So it is good to change the name
but the AEC can lead by example as a gesture of reconciliation and name the electorate after one of the names
that was submitted by the joint Aboriginal submission.
Please don't name it Monash.

       




